Apex
[bookmark: _GoBack]If you live in a townhome or a single family detached home in the Preserves, you will need to contact Apex concerning setup for your water.  The water is billed to the HOA from Cobb County Water.  Each resident in this section has a sub-meter at their home which allows Apex to bill each home for individual consumption.  Fieldstone sends a report to Apex once a month, usually around the 25th that alerts Apex of new owners.  Apex will then close the account of previous owner and open an account for the new owner.  If you have further questions, please contact Curtis Barrineau at Fieldstone.  
